
 

 

Marysville Township 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

Friday April 11, 2025 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Joe Hickman at 2:00pm at Marysville Town Hall. Members 

present Joe Hickman Chair, Andrew Hirsch Vice Chair, Jill Belland Supervisor, Debbie Uecker Clerk-

Treasurer, and Leanne LaFave Deputy Clerk-Treasurer. 

 

The purpose of this special meeting is to discuss extending the Township Recycling contract. 

 

After discussions, a motion was made by Andrew Hirsch, 2nd by Jill Belland to accept Mumford’s 

extension of contract for 5 years at $3.50 per household per month and carried 3-0. 

 

Debbie Uecker will work with Mumford’s on the number of households. 

 

The special meeting was adjourned by Joe Hickman at 2:20 p.m.  

 

 

 

Prepared by: _____________________________ Date ___________________________ 

                            Debbie Uecker, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

Board Signature: _________________________   Date ___________________________ 

   Chair 

     

 __________________________ 

   Vice – Chair 

   

_________________________ 

   Supervisor   Date Filed: ____________________ 
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